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17 July 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Students
You will have received a letter from Mrs Glasson yesterday, saying that due to the unusual circumstances, BWS will be issuing both sets of results, GCSE and A-Level, online.
 
If you completed your GCSEs at Bishop’s, results will be available on Insight from 8am on Thursday 20th August. More details are given in the letter on Insight, but if you do have any further questions, please email sixth@bws.wilts.sch.uk. If you have any problems accessing insight, please email insight@bws.wilts.sch.uk.

For current BWS students, and our new joiners, confirmation of your place at Sixth Form will also take place online. When you log into Insight on 20th August 2020, you will see a link to a short form that you can fill in to confirm or decline a place in Year 12. You will also be able to request subject changes or make an appointment to see one of the Sixth Form team in the afternoon of Thursday 20th August if you haven’t quite met the grades or have any other queries.

I am sorry not to be able to congratulate you and welcome you to Sixth Form in person on results day, but for those of you joining us in September, we look forward to seeing you then.

Have a relaxing summer. Good luck with your results!

Ms Lambard

Head of Sixth Form / DSL
Bishop Wordsworth’s School
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